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Memo # U2324-087 

1 Feb 2024 

TO The University Community   

SUBJECT 46th University Service Awards for Year 2023 

 

The University Service Awards is a tradition celebrating the service and commitment of Ateneo de 

Manila employees. It is an honor and joy to pay tribute to your dedication, hard work, and 

support.  This year, we are especially proud to honor our colleagues through these events:  

 

46th University Service Awards for Year 2023 

(Main Awarding Ceremony for 5 to 55 years of service) 

Wednesday, 28 February 2024 

3:00pm to 5:00pm 

Ateneo High School Covered Courts 

  

  

Presidential Luncheon for 46th Special Awardees 

Friday, 1 March 2024 

10:00am to 12:00 nn 

Singson Hall, Ateneo Grade School 

(We are extending the invitation to our 46th special awardees - 25 to 55 years in service, past special 

awardees, and our retirees) 

  

The complete list of awardees may be viewed at go.ateneo.edu/46thUSAAawardees 

  

I am inviting all administrative officers, professionals, faculty, non-teaching, and maintenance 

personnel to attend the awarding ceremonies on Wednesday, 28 February 2024, from 3:00- 5:00pm.  

  

I am also requesting School Heads to adjust class and work schedules accordingly. 

  

Thank you, and congratulations to all our awardees!  

 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 

President 

 

https://go.ateneo.edu/46thUSAAawardees

